
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Pembroke                      Term: Term 1 2022-2023                  Topic: All About Me 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Pembroke class have been very busy this half 

term!  

 

Our topic this term has been All About Me. 

We started off the term showing each other 

pictures from our summer holidays, and 

pictures of our families.  

 

In English, we have been focusing on 

friendship and kindness through The Rainbow 

Fish. We all really enjoyed using our senses to 

explore this story.  

 

In maths, we have been focusing on 

counting different amounts of objects, and 

beginning to learn about shapes and their 

properties.  

 

We have loved rebound therapy this term. 

We can really see the enjoyment everyone 

gets from it, and how their physical and 

communication skills have developed over 

the weeks.  

 

We started gardening this half term. We 

started off by weeding the garden, getting it 

ready for our daffodil bulbs, which we 

planted a few weeks later. 

 

We have been very lucky to have Swings and 

Smiles visit us with their pirate themed sensory 

session.  

 

In art we have been exploring mixing colours, 

and finding which new colour we make. In PE 

we have been practicing our throwing and 

catching skills, and in drama we have been 

exploring Autumn.  

 

Pembroke class have also enjoyed cooking 

lessons this term. So far, we have made 

pancakes faces, sandwiches, cupcakes and 

pizza faces.  

 

What a great start to the year! We hope you 

all have a great half term.  

 

 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Fri 21st October 

First day of term: Mon 31st October 


